Jagua<u>r Bulletin</u>



PM-CTC Student Announcements - Thursday, Dec 07, 2017

This student bulletin should be read in the English/ESL classes. Maestros, please post this bulletin in your classroom!

"The Capacity to learn is a gift; the ability to learn is a skill; the willingness to learn is a choice"

Brian Herbert

UPCOMING EVENTS

Meeting with Daca Recipients- 9am, Friday, December 8

The Los Altos United Methodist Church will be on campus tomorrow morning Friday 12/8/17@9:00am - to try and meet DACA recipients students, staff or anybody that has benefited from this program. This church group wants to advocate for people who benefited under this program and will be going or putting pressure on our federal government in Washington DC to keep this going and eventually a path to citizenship. As a result they will be here on campus at our library at 9:00 AM to converse to our students.

Founders Day Program - Friday Evening, December 8

Escuela Popular will hold its third annual Founders Day Program on Friday, December 8th, 2017. Our PM staff and students will attend "Sembradora de luz," a dramatic production on the life of Maestra Lidia performed by Escuela Popular staff and students at Mt. Pleasant Theater at 1750 S White Road. Performance begins at 6pm. We will return to school afterwards. Please see special student bulletin/bell schedule at http://tinyurl.com/y9njkvs5. Jonathan will visited English/ESL classes tonight to distribute tickets. Extra tickets can be bought at the front desk or library.

Toys for Tots @Christmas in the Park (Downtown San Jose)- Saturday, December 9, 9:00am - 5:00pm-

"Stuff the Bus" Super Saturday presented by Southwest Airlines®. An annual day long collection of toys for the US Marine Reserves Toys for Tots program. Join Christmas in the Park, Southwest Airlines, BayFM, VTA and the US Marine Reserves for a fun-day at Christmas in the Park. Can't stay? That's okay, we will have a drive-through drop-off lane on Northbound Market Street to help with your donation. Come join the fun starting at 9:00am on December 9 - hope to see you there!

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS

LE Period and Student Clubs

There is NO LE period tomorrow due to the Founders' Day program. Next Friday we will have LE period for office hours only. Student club meetings will resume after next quarter after the winter vacation.

AmazonSmile Donations:

As the holiday season approaches and if you shop at Amazon, please support Escuela Popular Del Pueblo by using **smile.amazon.com** instead of just **amazon.com.** a portion of your purchase comes back to your school. You can also

use it throughout the year. If you have an amazon account and need help setting up this free feature, please feel free to see Maria B. in the front office.

Construction Update:

Next week the construction crew will be pouring concrete onto both new parking lots located on White Rd. and near the cafeteria. What you can expect to see is many trucks entering and exiting the construction site. They have also informed us that when they will be pouring the concrete there will be an asphalt-like smell. Classrooms near the parking lots should keep windows closed. All this will be happening so that in January upon our return both parking lots will be open for use! We will have a parking plan to share with everyone before we leave for the break. Any questions, please see Maestro EKS.

Student Resource Advocate Available

Students who need assistance with housing, legal matters, DACA, immigration, applications, etc., please visit Roger Reguerin in Office 208.



How to Survive the Holidays:

For an already busy family's schedule, the holidays can especially hectic. Use these tips for keeping things under control now - or at any time of year;

- **Keep a master plan:** Post a calendar in a central area at home, and have everyone update it daily. You'll avoid the hassle of unexpected conflicts, and it will be easier to coordinate rides and combine errands.
- Schedule downtime: Include to do nothing. For example, plan for two free hours on a weekend morning. Your family can use it to sleep in or have a leisurely breakfast. Everyone will feel renewed and ready to handle the rest of the week.

Invite a Friend:

Are you happy at Escuela Popular? If so, share your experience with a family, friend, partner, and/or co-workers. We are accepting enrollments now! Have them call our office at 408-725-7191 for more information.

Q2 Final Exams - Tuesday-Thursday, Dec. 19-21

Student copies of the final exam bulletin will be available in the front office next week. Study hard!

ESCUELA POPULAR STUDENTS ARE PROFESSIONAL STUDENTS - REMINDERS:

<u>Student Parking:</u> Please avoid parking on neighborhood streets. You can park your car in the student parking lot (in E.P spaces) or in the James Lick High School Parking Lot (enter on Comet Lane next to the Youth Center). Do not park in handicapped spots (without a placard) or in the staff parking lot located closest to the library

Spark Creativity: Creative thinking can help you succeed in all subjects. Share these ideas to get your imagination flowing.

- Encourage yourself to invent new uses for items that you may around the house
- Listen to music while you sketch a picture to your favorite songs.
- Have your children share their ideas and get them using their creative minds too

